
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Mughan, Anthony
Cc: Lam, Pok-Sang; Haddad, Deborah
Subject: International Studies 4805
Date: Monday, December 29, 2014 9:21:00 AM

Dear Tony,
 
On Thursday, December 18, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum
 Committee reviewed a resubmission for new course IS 4805.
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved the request with the following small
 recommendation: P. 2 of syllabus: Phase three—execution: “The exercise will continue for 24/7.”
 Question: What is meant by 24/7? Is it, for example, the case that the faculty member will expect
 students to respond to e-mail in the middle of the night? It might be useful to specify what 24/7
 entails.
 
The course will next be shared with the full ASC Curriculum Committee and (provided there are no
 questions or comments) advance to OAA.
 
If you have any questions about the feedback above, please do not hesitate to contact Professor
 Pok-sang Lam (Chair of the SBS Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
My best & Happy New Year--
 
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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